Announcement of
Graduate Literary Award

Entries are now being accepted for the annual Graduate Literary
Award competition, sponsored by the Academy of Rehabilitative Audi-
ology.

The competition is open to graduate students majoring in speech
pathology and audiology and education of the hearing impaired.

Contributors must prepare a paper that is concerned with the area of
aural habilitation or aural rehabilitation. Manuscripts will be judged
primarily on the basis of significance of content and originality.

Entries must not exceed 3,000 words (exclusive of headings, refer-
ences and tables). An original and two carbon copies must be submitted.
Manuscripts must be typed double spaced on 82 x 11” paper.

Fach entry must be certified as the work of the author by the director
of the training program.

The first place winner will receive $50.00, and the second place
winner will receive $25.00. Announcement of the awards will be made
in November at the annual meeting of the Academy.

Entries should be submitted to Ralph Rupp, Ph.D., Speech Clinic,
University of Michigan, 1111 E. Catherine, Ann Arbor, Michigan 48104.
The manuscripts will be evaluated by the Editorial Board of the Acad-
emy of Rehabilitative Audiology. The winning entries will receive con-
sideration for publication in the Journal of the Academy of Rehabili-
tative Audiology.
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